Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
Southwest Florida Water Management District
The Southwest Florida Water Management District (SWFWMD) announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATES AND TIMES: Wednesday, June 25, 2025, 10:00 a.m.; Thursday, June 26, 2025, 5:00 p.m.

PLACE: These workshops will be conducted by means of communications media technology. Preregistration is required. Preregister on our website calendar at https://www.swfwmd.state.fl.us/about/calendar/2025-regional-water-supply-plan-rwsp-workshop-06/25/2025 and/or https://www.swfwmd.state.fl.us/about/calendar/2025-regional-water-supply-plan-rwsp-workshop-06/26/2025.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Public Draft 2025 Regional Water Supply Plan (RWSP) workshops. The 2025 RWSP is an assessment of projected water demands and potential sources of water to meet these demands in the SWFWMD for the period from 2025 through 2045. Updates to the RWSP are made in an open public process to ensure all stakeholders are provided with an opportunity to share their thoughts. At the workshop, staff will give a presentation on the Public Draft 2025 RWSP, and the public will have the opportunity to give comments and ask questions.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: WaterMatters.org – Boards, Meetings & Event Calendar;1(800)423-1476 (FL only) or (352)796-7211

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: SWFWMD Human Resources Office, (352)796-7211 or 1(800)423-1476 (FL only) or email to ADACoordinator@WaterMatters.org. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Cassidy.Hampton@WaterMatters.org; (352)269-5183
